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Familiarize yourself with the route before 
arriving to campus.
Be aware that we will writing on your vehicle’s window 
with chalk marker.
Leave unauthorized pets at home.
Pack less than you think you’ll need, remember that 
you can also purchase things once you arrive.

BE PREPARED.

PLAN FOR YOUR SPACE.
You will only be allo�ed one 20-foot-long parking space 
in front of your building. Only one vehicle will be given curbside 
access to the building.
Be prepared to carry belongings from the parking garage to your 
building.Bring a wagon or hand truck, if possible, to help transport items.

PRINT MOVE-IN VOUCHER.
Access your move-in voucher in the Housing Portal in August. 
Print your voucher and place it in the windshield of the car
 you plan to take to your building.
If there are multiple students in one party, every student 
should have their printed voucher in the vehicle.

ARRIVE ON TIME.
Arrive as close to the start of your move-in appointment 
as possible. If you arrive too early you will be directed to wait 
in a parking garage until your scheduled time.
If you arrive too late or miss your appointment, you will have
to select a new one from limited remaining options. 

MAKE UNLOADING EASY.
GCU staff and students will be here to greet you, but feel free to 
bring people to help you move in.
Check out a Campus Cruiser (aka large box on wheels) from 
your building’s lobby to help you carry large items.
Bring a wagon or hand truck to make unloading easy.

BE PRESENT AT CHECK-IN.
GCU staff and students will be ready to greet you and  
check you in upon arrival at your building.
As the student, you must be present to complete the 
check-in process. Roommates or family members 
cannot check in on your behalf.


